From:

To: SizewellC

Subject: Objection

Date: 12 October 2021 12:04:23
Dear Sir / Madam

I hear that today is the last chance I have to put my feelings regarding SizewellC and the looming traffic and car
park it brings with it.
When we bought our house

looking to eventually retire in a lovely rural area. At no point
where we told that just over the road from our house a 24hour car park was to be built. Will all the extra traffic
passing our house, the pollution from the vehicles and added noise and light it will make staying here
unbearable and put anyone off buying our property so we can move. My wife has been in tears over just the
thought of this happening,
We have not got the infrastructure for this to go ahead, and it beggars beyond belief it’s got this far already.
Please rethink what is being proposed very carefully. I welcome any comments bud feedback.

Yours sincerely,

John & Kay Cocker






